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SUMMER TERM – Week 8 (w/c 15/6/20) 

Years 3 & 4 

Dear Parents & children,  

We hope that you have been enjoying the online learning that we have set this week. We have particularly 

enjoyed reading the newspaper headlines that you have created. We are delighted that you are continuing 

to work hard to complete the learning that we are setting on PurpleMash. Remember to take regular breaks 

when working on the computer and you can always complete work off-line and then up-load a picture to 

PurpleMash to show your teachers. Make sure that you have organised your work files with folders for each 

week. Check the computing blog to see how to do this. 

Please remember to watch the learning videos provided before attempting to complete the learning task. 

We have added links to the relevant blog posts and learning activities so that you can find the videos more 

easily. Click here to watch a video to learn how to use the links we’ve provided to access the correct blogs. 

Whilst we have tried our best to offer a variety of interesting tasks in English, Maths and another topic, we 

understand that sometimes it is not possible to complete all the tasks. The learning tasks for this week are 

as follows:  

English:  Access via the blog and all sessions have a 2do tasks set.  

 Session 1 – Writing in the style of a newspaper 

 Session 2 – Writing the body of a newspaper 

 Session 3 – Reading Comprehension 

Maths:  Access to videos and worksheets through the Maths blog:  

 Year 3 - Fractions 

 Year 4 – Fractions 

History: What is a legacy? What legacies did the Romans leave us? 

Spelling: Homophones 

Mindfulness for Children: Colour in a range of mandala whilst listening to mindful music. 

Hopefully, you are all able to access the comments we make on your work and are enjoying the rewards! 

Click here to watch a video that explains how to view the feedback and highlighting on your work.  

Do try to post images on the class blogs of what you have been doing - we are all missing you and 

wondering what amazing things you have been up to.  Keep up the great work.  We are all very proud of 

you. 

 

Please be aware that the majority of staff are now working back in school and they will not be able 

to be as responsive as they have been over the lockdown period. We ask for your patience and 

understanding on this matter.  
 

With very best wishes, 

Mrs Coyle, Mrs Squires, Miss Thomas and Mrs Grover.  

 

Parents, please remember to follow Surrey Hills All Saints on Facebook and Twitter 

https://www.dropbox.com/s/vcbqtmvv7ufh6p9/Video%20Links%20Tutorial.mp4?dl=0
https://www.dropbox.com/s/dnmgq6wvaahghry/Marking%20Work%20Video.mp4?dl=0

